
David S. Wall 
P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

March 12, 2019 

To: Representatives Noble; Post; Clem; McLain; Davies; Helm; Smith; Williams 
Senator: Thatcher 
 
 Re: I DO NOT SUPPORT [HB 2958]. 

[HB 2958] discriminates those with either "No-land" and or "less than 10 acres from serving as a 
"Conservation District Zone Director." 
 
I could easily perform the necessary tasks and make prudent decisions to protect farm and rural lands and 
resources and I have only [2.77 acres]. 
 
                                                                                                                                Respectfully submitted, 
                                                                                                                                   /s/ David S. Wall 
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